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                                                                                                                         Netherthorpe Street,
                                                                                                                            Sheffield, S3 7JA

                                                                                                                  Telephone/Fax 0114 2726834
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            headteacher@netherthorpe.sheffield.sch.uk
                                                                                                                                     enquiries@netherthorpe.sheffield.sch.uk   





                                           Website: www.netherthorpe.sheffield.sch.uk                                                                        
                                     





  Headteacher: Ms Elizabeth Gray
                                                                                              Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M. Elliott-Latif                                                                                    
04th June 2019
Dear Parents/ Carers,

I am pleased to inform you that Y5 have been invited to take part in a Cricket competition on Wednesday 5th June 2019 at the Hallamshire Cricket Club.

The children will leave school at 9.00am and travel to the club via Sheffield Community transport so we request that your child is in school no later than 8.30am. 
Your child will need their PE Kit including a pair of trainers, and if your child has an inhaler, please ensure that it is school.

The children will return to school by the end of the school day.

Please ensure that you provide your child with a packed lunch and two bottles of water. Children in receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunch and a drink provided, however you will need to provide them with an extra bottle of water.

Glass bottles, juices and fizzy drinks are not permitted.

You are more than welcome to come and watch however you must make your own way to the club.


Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Mr K McGill, Year 5 teacher.

Yours sincerely,

E Gray

Headteacher

Hallam Cricket Club Competition on Wednesday 6th June 2018
I give permission for my child ________________________________________ (child’s name) to take part in the cricket tournament at Hallamshire Cricket Club on Wednesday 5th June 2019.


My child has an asthma spray in school
Signed__________________________________ (Parent/carer)
Name____________________________________ (Parent/carer)

Emergency Contact number_________________________________________________





‘Behaviour and Safety Outstanding’


Ofsted 2013
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Where everyone has the chance to shine!’


Please come into school if you want further translation or explanation of this letter.


Fadlan kaaley iskuulka haddii aad dooneyso turjumis ama fasiraad dheeraad ah oo ku saabsan warqaddan.


Veuillez venir a l’ecole si vous desirez une traduction ou plus d’explications au sujet de cette letter.


�









_1064010276.bin

